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Important 2022 ID Card Reminder! 
(Members Enrolled in the 70/30 & 80/20 PPO & HDHP Plans) 

Members on the 70/30 and 80/20 PPO plans and the High Deductible 
Health Plan (HDHP) have received a new ID card in the mail 
regardless of the actions you took during Open Enrollment. Your 2021 
ID card WILL NOT work as of January 1, 2022, so it is important that 
you start using your 2022 ID card. It will be necessary to make sure 
your pharmacy and other providers have your new cards on file. 

Please note: Humana Medicare Advantage Plan members only 
received a new card if they made changes during Open Enrollment. 
Humana members do not need to take any action.  

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 


	Important 2022 ID Card Reminder!

